
 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to register my strong objection to the plans for the preferred development option in and around Grappenhall 
and Thelwall. 

I have lived in this area for the last years and grew up just down the road in Stockton Heath. Grappenhall and 
Thelwall are quiet, safe areas to live where people have lived a long time and take pride and care in their homes and the 
community. To destroy this by building a ‘garden city suburb’ and plowing a huge dual carriageway through the area that 
will either destroy or overlook our homes is outrageous. To create more houses by destroying the ones that people have 
already lived in for many years, putting lots of time and effort into making them their homes, is a ridiculous plan and 
there is no doubt that this will destroy the area and ruin the lives of a lot of people. Crime rates are certain to go up if you 
make this area into a ‘garden city’ and the nice safe community we have here will be no more. 

Please, please do not let this proposed plan go ahead. 

Sincerely 




